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MECHANICAL NOTICE 

#2022-006 
Effective 0001, Wednesday, November 9, 2022 

 
 

To: All Mechanical Employees 

 

Subject: Safety Committee Member Application 

 

If interested in becoming a Safety Committee Member for the upcoming year in 
2023 please submit your name to the Sr. Director of Safety & Compliance: J. 
Charbonneau, Assistant Safety Director: M. Labbe, or any current Safety 
Committee member in person or email.  The application process will remain open 
until Wednesday, November 30, 2022, at which time it will close for review of 
applicants. If selected for the role of a Safety Committee member you will be 
informed to join the Committee for its first meeting in January of 2023. 
 

 

Jason Charbonneau 
Sr. Director of Safety & Compliance 
 

 

 

 

Mechanical Notices in Effect: 

Year of Issuance Numbers 

2017 003, 004 

2018 001, 002, 005, 007, 008, 010, 014, 015 

2019 001, 002, 005, 007, 010, 012, 013, 017, 018, 019, 020 

2020 001, 002, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 010, 011, 012, 014, 
015, 016, 017, 018 

2021 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007 

2022 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006 

   


